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ISFEA <isfeavashi@gmail.com>

Visit of Drawback & RoDTEP Committee, Department of Revenue to Kochi-reg
1 message

NITHIN JOE DEPUTY DIRECTOR <nithin.joe@nic.in> Sat, Mar 11, 2023 at 12:33 PM
To: "ipsta57 >" <ipsta57@yahoo.com>, anand <anand@kishorspices.com>, anand <anand@kuruwa.in>, ISFEA
<isfeavashi@gmail.com>, secretary <secretary@fissh.org>, Aisef <admin@aisef.org>, ramkumar55
<ramkumar55@gmail.com>, cherian xavier <cherian.xavier@plantlipids.com>, asianspices55
<asianspices55@yahoo.com>, sanjeev bisht <sanjeev.bisht@itc.in>, Prakash Namboodiri
<Prakash.Namboodiri@abmauri.com>
Cc: "RAZY P.N." <razypn.sb@gov.in>, B N JHA <basisth.jha@nic.in>, VIJAYARAJ R <vijayaraj.r@nic.in>, REJI K
<reji.k@nic.in>

Dear Sir

Greetings from Spices Board!

Spices Board has been informed that the Drawback & RoDTEP Committee headed by Shri. G K Pillai, will be visiting Kochi
during 12-15th March, 2023 to visit some units in the   marine sector. The committee (comprising of three members & two
officials) has informed the Board about their intention to visit two spices processing units and to interact with representatives
spice associations in the afternoon of 14th March 2023. Accordingly, a meeting has been scheduled from 3.00 to 3.30 pm on 14th

March in the premises of M/s.Plant Lipids, considering the convenience of the committee and the availability of time. 

In this connection, the   associations of spices exporters (AISEF, ISFEA, IPSTA, FISS etc) are requested to co-ordinate among
themselves and prepare inputs for discussion/presentation before the commitee, on the requirements of the Indian spice sector.

Note:

1. Representatives of Spices Exporters Associations, who will be attending the meeting may provide details to Mr Cherian
Xavier, Plant Lipids, cherian.xavier@plantlipids.com with copy to nithin.joe@nic.in 

2. It has been informed that the scope of   the upcoming visit of the committee will be limited to Duty Draw back and NOT
RoDTEP.

3. The notification issued by Dept. of Revenue,  calling for data in connection with the revision of the Duty Draw back rates is
enclosed

4. The commitee has urged more firms in the spices sector to furnish data for the Duty Drawback revision exercise. 

--------------
सादर/Regards,
नितिन जो /Nithin Joe,
उप निदेशक /Deputy Director,
मसाला बोर्ड/Spices Board,
(वाणिज्य और उद्योग मंत्रालय)/(Ministry of Commerce & Industry),
भारत  सरकार / Govt. of India.
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